The Mooresville Town Council met in special session on Tuesday, June 12, 2025, at 9:30am at the Mooresville Government Center.

Council Members present were President, Tom Warthen and Councilmen, Greg Swinney, Josh Brown and Kirk Witt.

This meeting was held as a preliminary budget workshop for budget planning purposes.

Paige Sansone of Baker Tilly was present and gave a presentation on Senate Bill 1 and estimated revenues for the 2026 budget.

There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, a motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Swinney, second by Councilman Brown and carried 4-0.

The next meeting of the Mooresville Town Council will be held on June 17, 2025, beginning at 6:30 pm at the Mooresville Government Center, with an Executive Session prior, beginning at 5:30 pm.

Tom Warthen, President

ATTEST:

Dianna L. Wamsley, Clerk-Treasurer